
FILM NOTICE 
Aviso De Filmación 

HE BLED NEON 
(5801 Bobby Foster Rd, Albuquerque, NM 87106) 

 
(10/2/2024) 
Dear Property/Business Owner, the movie HE BLED NEON will be filming in your area. Please see the detailed 
information listed below regarding the shoot and the satellite diagram on the back:  
 
Filming Location:  Hurricane’s Café- 4330 Lomas Blvd. NE, Albuquerque, NM 87106. 
Filming Date/Time: Tues. October 8, 2024 – 6pm – 4am (early Wednesday morning).* 
*Times are approximate and may change slightly.  Film crew will be in the area before and after filming to prepare and restore sets. 
 
Preparation Time: Mon. October 7, 2024– 7am-10pm & Tues. October 8, 2024 – 7am – 8pm.* 
Wrap-out-only Dates: Wed. October 9, 2024– 7am – 10pm.* 
Early Morning or Night Activities: Filming scenes after 10pm on Tuesday, October 8 (working until as late as 4am). 
Scene Description:  Characters talk in alley and near neon-lit building. 
 
Street Closures:  No street closures. 
Alley Closures:  The alley south of Lomas Blvd. between Washington St. & Montclaire Dr. will be closed to the public. 
  (Behind Hurricanes and adjacent businesses to the west).  AFTER 5PM ONLY 
Traffic Control:  NM State Police will assist with Intermittent Traffic Control on the following road. 
  •East & Westbound Lomas Blvd. NE between Washington St. & Montclaire Dr. – AFTER 7PM ONLY 

 Traffic will not be held for more than 5 minutes at a time. 
 

Parking:  Film work trucks will park on site at Humble Coffee- 4200 Lomas Blvd. NE.–south lot. 
   A catering trailer will park west of Hurricane’s main building (east side of New Granbury Cleaners).   

NO PARKING signs will be placed 24 hours in advance of enforcement for adequate public notice. 
 
Equipment:   •Film equipment will be staged at Hurricane’s Café and Humble Coffee.   

•A generator will be placed in the parking lot at 533 Washington St. NE. 
 
Basecamp/Crew Park: Trailers, trucks, and personal crew vehicles will park on site at 229 Broadway Blvd. NE  

(the northeast corner of Lomas & Broadway). 
Special Effects/Other Disturbances:  No gunshots, explosions, or other loud noises.  Bright movie lights after 10pm. 
 
This production works in cooperation with the City of Albuquerque Film Office. If you have any questions or concerns 
please contact anyone listed below.  We are dedicated to preserving and protecting New Mexico Film locations. Thank 
you for your support and hospitality while filming. 
 

Para información en español, llama 505-768-3289 
 
THE HE BLED NEON LOCATIONS DEPARTMENT 
Location Manager: Hannah Sutter    Assistant Location Manager:  Matthew Toplikar  
Phone Number: (419) 973-2318    Phone Number: (785) 865-8581 
Email Address:  hannahlocations@gmail.com   Email Address: mtoplikar@gmail.com 
 
CABQ Film Office 
Film Coordinator / Rebecca Cavalier    Film Liaison / Cyndy McCrossen  
Yo Hablo Español 505-768-3289 / rcavalier@cabq.gov  505-768-3269 / cmccrossen@cabq.gov 
 
Film Support Specialist / Gabriela Garcia 
505-768-3283 / ggarciahuff@cabq.gov 
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